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Poster Competition and Exhibition 

Frequently Asked Questions 

How many abstracts may I submit? 

Each presenter can submit up to three abstracts for consideration. 

Do I have to be in attendance to present my poster? 

All posters must be accompanied by an author listed on the poster.  Authors can present multiple 

posters and accommodations will be make in the judging schedule to allow authors to present 

multiple posters. 

Is this poster competition open to only osteopathic (DO) students and residents? 

The poster competition is open to both DO and MD students and residents from any residency 

program or college of medicine.  This competition is not exclusive to the Heritage College or Ohio. 

DO and MD physicians, medical educators or others who are not student or residents are 

welcome to submit up to three abstracts for consideration for Exhibition, which are non-judged 

featured posters. 

Am I permitted to present research that has been presented at another conference or published 

previously? 

Please obtain permission from the publisher or previous conference organizer for permission to 

present the research at the Ohio Osteopathic Symposium.  Upload written confirmation with 

your abstract into the online abstract submission system. 

When will I be notified of my abstract acceptance? 

All corresponding authors will be notified by February 28 if their abstract was accepted for 

presentation. 

How much does it cost to participate in the poster competition? 

Each corresponding author who has abstracts accepted for presentation will be asked to pay a 

$25 fee to help offset the cost of the competition.  The fee is assessed for each author, not the 

number of posters he or she is presenting. Each corresponding author who has accepted 

abstracts will receive notification on how and when to pay this fee. 

How long do I have to be present to accompany my poster? 

All posters will need to be displayed by 7:30 am on Saturday, April 25.  Judging and general 

viewing is held between at 8 – 10:30 am.  Presenting authors are expected to remain at their 

posters throughout this period. All posters may be removed by 10:30 am. Poster awards will be 

announced at noon.  

Please contact Karen Collins at collink3@ohio.edu with any additional questions. 
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